
 
July 2019 

 

Dear Marriott’s Club Son Antem Holiday Owner, 

 

It is my pleasure to present the 2019 Summer Resort Newsletter in English and in German for your review.  In 

this issue, you'll learn about the latest developments taking place at your home away from home in Mallorca, 

Spain.   

 

Best regards, 

 

Jan Vogdt 
Director of Operations 

Marriott’s Club Son Antem 
 
 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Holiday Owners, 
 
Greetings for Marriott’s Club Son Antem, your home away from home in Mallorca!  This 
year, we are celebrating the 25th anniversary of the East golf course. We kicked off 
the celebration on 1 May with our Holiday Owners. 

 

We redesigned the scorecards for the East course with a new style. The daily pin 
position information was changed; now it´s indicated by a specific colour that is 
reflected on the scorecard. 
 
The new 2019 Taylor Made M6 golf clubs are available to hire with an assortment of 
different shafts to fit different playing levels.  
 
We now offer a complimentary golf introduction for beginners every Wednesday and 
an exclusive Owners-Masterclass every Thursday.  
 
 
Housekeeping 
 
We would like to introduce Montse, one of 
our back-of-the-house staff members.  
 
Montse is originally from Barcelona and 
joined the resort 12 years ago. For the last 
nine years, she has been a member of the 
Housekeeping department. Montse is 
currently part of the Spa & Clubhouse 
Housekeeping team and maintains the 
building in tip-top condition. 
 
Many Owners appreciate her genuine 
dedication and friendliness. 
  
 
Engineering and Grounds 
 
The first half of the year was very active with performing the annual maintenance in 
the villas and the spa building. Due to the great result of the existing saltwater pool in 
the 400 street over the last three years, we will implement an upgraded system by 
changing all villa pools to saltwater during June and July. 
 
Walkways on the West Course and the shortcut between 700 street and Spa Building 
will be re-surfaced next month. 
 
The nature walk in the resort continues to grow. Below are photographs of the Son 
Antem cave with the new enclosure, a wildlife information board, overlooking the golf 



course and the new bicycle track starting in Calle Cactus, located near the tennis 
courts. 
 

 
 

 
 
Front Office 
We are always looking for possible opportunities for you to upgrade your vacation 
experience. In May, we implemented the Privilege Club. This prepaid package 
includes complimentary breakfast, rental bikes, and discounts in the golf shop, 
restaurant and Marketplace. 
 
 
Activities 
 
Marek and the Activities team continue 
to focus on offering a variety of 
activities for Owners and guests. 
 
The team offers a wide selection of 
kid’s activities, tennis and golf classes, 
and nature events. 
 
Popular events, such as the tennis and 
golf summer camps, will be offered 
again this year and the Birds of Prey 
event is always a unique experience.  
 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Marriott’s Club Son Antem  
+ 34 971 705 200 
mallorcafrontdesk@VacationClub.com 
www.facebook.com/MarriottsClubSonAntem 

https://www.facebook.com/MarriottsClubSonAntem/


  
Owner Services (Cork): 
Owner Services is available Monday through Friday from 8.30 a.m. to 6.00 p.m. (Irish 
Standard Time) and Saturday from 10.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. (Irish Standard Time) by 
phone at +800-88-55-66-77 or via email at Europe.Services@vacationclub.com. 
 
Keep Your Account Updated  
 
Please add or update your contact information at www.marriottvacationclub.com.  
After logging in, select “My Account”, click on “Profile”, then “Account Details”, and then 
“Edit Account Details” to enter your new information.  You may also contact Owner 
Services at +800-88-55-66-77 to update your information.  
   
Owners Forum 
 
An open forum is led by a member of the Resort Leadership Team every Friday at 
10:00 a.m.  An update on current and future projects at the resort will be presented as 
well as time allotted for Owners to ask questions. 
  
The resort team and I look forward to welcoming you to Marriott’s Club Son Antem.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

Jan Vogdt  
Director of Operations  
Marriott’s Club Son Antem 
jan.vogdt@VacationClub.com 
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